
 

 

 

 

 

September 18, 2020 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians of Mary Jane Shannon, 

Re:  Terry Fox Run 

Our school will be participating in the annual Terry Fox run on Friday, September 

25th. The run will take place on the school grounds and students will be running 

with their buddy groups, to maintain student safety.  

This week we are asking students to bring a ‘toonie for Terry’ to help support 

cancer research. We appreciate your support with this optional fundraising-

students can bring a toonie from Tuesday, Sept. 22nd to Friday, Sept. 25th. 

Please have your child dress appropriately for the weather (e.g. Hooded jackets 

and boots if it’s raining) as the run will take place rain or shine. We look forward 

to another successful run!!  

Sincerely, 

 

The Terry Fox Committee 
Mary Jane Shannon Elementary 
 


